
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

The Minnesota Local Section of the American Chemical Society is pleased to 
announce our upcoming 

 
 

Chemistry Job Fair 
 
 

The Chemistry Job Fair will be held from 4 – 7:30 PM on Tuesday, November 12th, 2013 at 
Saint Catherine University in Saint Paul, MN, in the 3rd floor Atrium of the Coeur de 

Catherine Building. 
 
 

The Job Fair will be followed by the seminar 
 

“How to Use Linked In to Help Recruiters and 
Companies Find You” 

 
The seminar will be delivered by Wendy Benning at 6:30 PM in the 3

rd
 floor Ballroom. 

This is an opportunity to meet with technical recruiters from the Twin Cities area, and is open 
to professionals and students from chemistry and related fields. Résumé review will also be 

provided. Please arrive with copies of your current résumé, and attired to meet with 
professional recruiters and possibly take a picture for your Linked In profile. Free pizza and 
beverages will be served at 6:00 PM. Please RSVP to jwwollack@stkate.edu so we have a 

head count for food. Include how many people will be coming from your group. 
 

 
About the Speaker: Wendy Benning is currently the Owner/Managing Director of 
VERUM Staffing, a local staffing firm committed to meeting the needs of its clients, 
candidates, and employees equally, without exploiting one group to benefit the others. 
Wendy started VERUM Staffing in 2012 after a ten year tenure as a Recruiter and Account 
Executive. Wendy received her Bachelor of Arts in Biology and Masters in Organizational 
Leadership with an emphasis in Ethics from St. Catherine University.  Wendy completed 
her master’s leadership action project on How Online Personal Branding Affects a 
Recruiter’s Impression of a Candidate and is  prepared to speak on topics regarding 
staffing, recruitment, ethical leadership, women in business, and how your online personal 
brand affects hiring decisions.  

 


